Subject: Travel Arrangements and Confirmation Details for 2011 NACSW Convention

Hello Dr. Bartlette,

I hope this email finds you well! It’s hard to believe that after years of planning, the NACSW Convention and your presentation is less than a month away! 

In order to prepare for your presentation, we would like to gather some information from you. 

First of all, I wanted to confirm your travel and accommodations arrangements as outlined in your speaking agreement, which  indicates that NACSW provides: 

 “. . .  reimbursement for expenses associated with transportation, as well as meals and, one night’s accommodations if applicable. If total travel costs will be more than $100, Dr. Bartlette will notify NACSW before finalizing reservations.”
In response to your inquiry, there will be parking available at Radisson Hotel Pittsburgh Green Tree, free of charge.
Following the convention, please send an invoice to NACSW requesting your honorarium, including meal receipts. NACSW will mail out a check to you to cover your honorarium and any applicable expenses.  We have a room reserved in your name for the evening of Thursday, 10/20/2011. Please let us know if you will not be needing to use this room.   

So that we can better prepare for your time at our convention, we would appreciate it if you could answer a few questions for us: 

1. What time and day do you plan to arrive at the hotel? 
2. What time and day do you plan to leave the convention?

3. Can you provide us with a cell phone should we need to contact you while you are on your way to the convention?
4. Please provide us the name and phone number of an emergency contact for you while you are at the convention.

Your presentation will take place in the North/South/East Ballroom during our convention opening session between 7:00pm -8:30pm.  

We would like to request that you plan to check in no later than 6 pm at the convention registration desk, , which will be located in the Junior Ballroom . Our executive director, Rick Chamiec-Case, will plan to meet you there and assist you in getting your AV coordinated with the AV staff, checking room set-up, etc, prior to your presentation. You can reach Rick at the convention at any time on his cell phone at 203.209.4550.
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or if any of these arrangements are different than you anticipate. Most of all, we look forward to seeing you soon! 
